
 

 

 
22 November 2019 

 
To Mr. Andrew Wild,  

Kamuzu Academy,  
Private Bag 1,  

Mtunthama, Malawi 
 

 
Dear Mr. Andrew Wild,  
 
 
It is our great pleasure to confirm the invitation to Kamuzu Academy cast to join our Shakespeare 
Schools Festival SA in Cape Town to perform at the Fugard Theatre on March 13, 2020, along with 
other 3 local schools. 
 
 
We believe in the importance of cultural exchange between Malawi and South Africa and the power 
of Shakespeare to connect the young people of both countries, where the festival platform becomes 
the space of learning, sharing and growing. 
 
 
We also be happy to assist in researching the options of accommodation and sightseeing programme 
for the Kamuzu Academy cast. 
 
 
Feel free to contact us for any queries. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Kseniya Filinova-Bruton 
CEO 
EduCape Trust  
Kseniya@educape.co.za 
+27 722332074 
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